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Tien Tran <tienfxl@hotmail.com>
Monday, January 25, 2010 5:15 AM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
RIN 3038-AC61

Hello,

Just wanted to let you know that the propose new regulation would greatly limit low
income trader from trading in the forex market and to have a chance to become
financially independent.

Sincerely,
Tien Tran
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